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Numerous national and state pedestrian facilities 
design guides and manuals were reviewed and 
incorporated into this guide, especially the Facilities 
Design chapter. The Guide for the Development 
of Pedestrian Facilities published by American 
Association of State Highway and Transportation 
Officials (AASHTO), the Manual of Uniform  
Traffic Control Devices (MUTCD) from the  
Federal Highway Administration, the ADA 
Accessibility Guidelines (ADAAG) from the  
U.S. Access Board, and the Wisconsin Department  
of Transportation’s Facility Development  
Manual (FDM) were significant sources  
for technical and regulatory requirements.  
This Guide is intended to bring these and several 
other standard references of professional practice 
together to apply to Wisconsin’s experience.
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and graphics covered technical data related to 
standard accepted engineering practices. Similarly, 
graphics were used from the MUTCD, ADAAG, 
and the FDM. Because the first two references 
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